
Hello families! 

We hope you are all doing well and staying healthy.   

As of March 30th, we are suggesting as a resource that your child/children may 
begin reviewing previously taught skills using some of the programs that we have 
used in the classroom.  All of these activities will be completed electronically.  
Your child’s teacher will be sending your information on what we are using.  This 
will include their username and passwords. 

These are the programs we may be using. 

Mathseeds- https://mathseeds.com/launch/info/ 

Click the login button.  Enter your child’s username and password.  It should 
begin them in the testing phase if they have not already completed this.  
Otherwise it will pick up wherever they left off. 

IXL-https://www.ixl.com/signin 

Click the sign in button.  Enter your child’s username and password.  Click on the 
link called skill plans. All the skills that your child will need to do are already ready 
to go for them beginning as week 1 day 1.  There are two skills for reading and 
two skills for math.  Skills were assigned Monday through Friday.  We have never 
done this program like this before so bear with us! 

Xtramath- https://xtramath.org/#/home/index 

Click sign in.  Enter your child’s username and password. 

Epic- https://www.getepic.com/sign-in 

This is a great reading site!   

Please continue communicating with your child’s teacher in the ways that you 
have previously done.  This has been decided individually by each teacher.  
Some are using phone calls, email or online sites like Bloomz or Remind.  We are 
free for virtual “office hours” on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 8-
3:00.  Please reach out to us with any questions you may have, or if you require 
assistance with any of these activities.  Remember this is all new to us too.  We 
are learning and working together. 

Thanks for all you do! 

First grade teachers 
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